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Piedmont Rescue Mission Family Shelter 

Bethel Baptist Church Youth Group working at Family Shelter 

God is answering your prayers.  We are getting closer to the day when we can start work on renovating the Family 

Shelter building into a home for mothers and children in need.  We have been given the go ahead to get things ready 

for the renovation by starting to pull out old carpet, tear down walls that need to be moved and pull out ceiling tiles so  

the electrical and plumbing can be done as soon as we get the approval from the city.  What a great feeling to be on the 

property and see our first group of volunteers working to help us make this vision a reality.  

As it has been in the last few years, we continue to have calls from moms needing a place to stay at least once or twice 

a week.  Tammy had a mom in her office on Thursday of last week  pregnant with a 13 year old daughter needing a 

place to stay until she could have the baby and get on her feet.  I can’t express how hard it is to look at a mom and say 

we don’t have a place for you to stay.  Of course , we tried to find somewhere for her to no avail.  As far as I know she 

is staying at the overnight shelter in town and still trying to find a place to stay before her baby is born in  

August.  There are countless stories like this one I could share.  There is such a need for a Family Shelter here in the 

Burlington-Alamance County area.  Please pray fervently that we can get things moving on a faster pace so that we can 

fill that need.  God’s timing is always the right timing we know, but  we do wish it could be soon!! 

Our  hearts desire is to see the PRM Family Shelter open.  Will you pray with us that God will open doors to allow us 

to begin serious work on the building.   We dream of the day when we can walk through the building and see mothers 

and children enjoying the rare and beautiful treasures of the Lord.  As soon as we get the go ahead from the city we 

will be calling on many of you to volunteer to help us with many of the things we will need to do.  I know there will be 

plumbing, electrical, construction , cleaning and painting to be done all over the building.  “Many hands  make light 

work. “ The more help we receive the quicker the building will be ready.  So begin planning now what you may be 

able to do to help us.  If you would like to talk with me about it call the office 336-229-6995 or 336-212-2802 . 

Thank you all for your continued financial support and prayer support.  God bless you!!! 

 

Brother Tony Honeycutt, Executive Director PRM 

Phil. 4:13 

“By wisdom a house is built, and through understanding it is established; 

through  knowledge its rooms are filled with rare and beautiful treasures.”  

Proverbs 24:3-4 



PRM Family Shelter 336-222-9195 Alamance Pregnancy Services  336-222-9195   Alamance Rescue Mission   336-228-0782 

Alamance Rescue Mission Needs  
  Margarine and Crisco  

 Large Assorted Can Vegetables  

  Cooking oil  

 Ketchup, Mayonnaise, Mustard  

  Self-rising Cornmeal  

 Coffee & Tea 

Alamance Pregnancy Service 
 Diapers Sizes NEWBORN, 3 and 4 

 Cribs & Bassinets 

 Baby Shampoo & Lotions 

 Gently new & used clothes 0-4T 

PRM Family Shelter 

 Prayers 

Please Do Not Forget to 

Donate and Shop at Our 

Thrift Store! 

Good Samaritan Super Thrift Store 

1636 N Church Street 

Burlington, NC 27217 

Director: Justin Holdren 336-229-4900 
 

919-663-2770 

All proceeds from this store goes to support the 

 ministries of Piedmont Rescue Mission: 

Alamance Rescue Mission 

Alamance Pregnancy Services 

PRM Family Shelter 

 

Greater Vision Banquet  

October 24, 2019 
 

Thanksgiving Community Meal 

November 23, 2019 
 

Christmas Community Meal 

December 21, 2019 

Up coming Events 

Just a note to let you know how much  I  

appreciate all of you who participated in the 

Baby Bottle Boomerang this year.  We are  

collecting bottles now and counting donations.  If 

you would like to bring the bottles by the office 

or have me come and get them please let me 

know.  You can call 336-212-2802 or  

336-222-9195.   

Again, thank you so much! 
 

 

 

Alamance Pregnancy Service 

Baby Bottle Boomerang 

Piedmont Rescue Mission  

 Ministry Needs 

 Praying for our residents and staff 

 Giving a financial gift 

 Donating gently used clothing and other 

items, including vehicles 

 Remember the Mission in your estate  

      planning 

 Share the need with your family, friends,  

      church, club and co-workers. 

 Volunteer your time 

 Sign up PRM as your charitable  organiza-

tion on Amazon Smile 

 

You can Donate Online 
 

www.piedmontrescuemission.org 
 

Call (336-299-6995) 
 

Mail your special gift to: 

Piedmont Rescue Mission 

PO Box 996 

Burlington, NC  27216 
 

If you know someone that  

needs help email us at prm@triadtwcbc.com 

Or call  336-229-6995 

Ways you can Help 

Piedmont Rescue Mission 


